
Each year the state of Utah gives our school "Trustland Funds". This money is to be spent as 
decided by the school's community council which is made up of employees and parents, and 
chaired by a parent. We need parents to serve on the School Community Council (SCC) to help 
us decide how to best use these funds. We will meet 6 to 7 times during the school year. If you 
are interested in being on this committee, and are willing to commit to the monthly meetings, 
please email Chris Chilcoat at ​chrisc@provo.edu​​. You may also attend each of these meetings 
even if you are not officially on the committee, the only difference being you would not be part of 
the vote.  

 


